
Minutes October 2010 

 

Members Present:  HC,KB,RD,AF,NM,BR. 

Apologies: JB,RC SD,,HK,PL,CL,CM. 

  

1. Minutes:  The minutes of the meeting held on 22 September were 

agreed. 

 

2. Matters Arising:  

a. Widows would be invited to the Christmas Dinner as guests. 

b. Trips to the Marlowe Theatre were cancelled. 

c. The Lille Conference would be 26-28 October 2011. 

d. Sea Cadets.  A smaller building was now proposed. 

 

3.  Dining and Fellowship.  Visits were proposed to Calais in early 

December, and to Rochester and the House of Lords in 2011 

 

4. Speakers:  The programme for November had been arranged. 

 

5.  Newsletter:  The November issue had been drafted. 

 

6. Vocational:   

a. Fourteen people were going to Cadogan Hall.   

b. The English Speaking Union was being helped with their schools 

programme.   

c. A visit to the Kent air Ambulance was being arranged for May 2011, and 

a visit to the V1 and V2 sites had been suggested. 

 

7. Archivist.   

a. The new visitors book would be available at the Christmas Dinner.   

b. The Elvy books would be on display together with pennants from the five 

Pentangular clubs. 

 

8. Training.  There would be a meeting for new members early in 

November. 

 

9. Registrar:  Club attendance for September was 53.8%. 

 

10. Presidential Citation:  Answers to the qualifying questions were drafted. 

 

11. Next meeting: 24 November at 5.30 p.m. 
 


